Deepak-Raj Gupta MLA

MEMBER FOR YERRABI

12 December 2019

Dear Community of Nicholls Residents Group,
| am writing to you regarding the rezoning of Gold Creek Golf Course.

| would like to congratulate you on your success in working with the
community on issues that matter to people in Nicholls.

I’'m aware that my colleagues extended their support to the CNRG regarding a
previous proposal to develop the Gold Creek Country Club.

| have attached their letter and | would like to echo their position, in particular
that developers should respect community views.

Having green space for leisure and recreation is part of what makes Canberra
a great place to live. Nicholls is a beautiful part of Canberra and | am
committed to supporting its residents and maintaining the unique character of
the area.

If there are any proposals to develop or rezone the golf course in the future, |
will continue to work with and listen to the community so we can prioritise
open spaces.

Thank you for bringing this issue to my attention. | take these issues very
seriously and | applaud the CNRG for your advocacy on local issues as well as
engaging with your neighbors to deliver positive outcomes for your
community.

Sincerely,

Deepak-Raj Gupta MLA
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